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COVID-19 Policy 

 
COVID-19 EXPECTATIONS:  

- All persons attending rehearsals should undertake regular LFT tests and should not 
attend rehearsals if their test is positive.  
 

- If you become symptomatic, or feel unwell, please do not attend rehearsals until you 
are back to full health. Please let us know of your absence in advance.   

 
- On arrival at rehearsals, all persons will have their temperature taken by a 

committee member. If the temperature reading is above 38°C then you will be sent 
home.  

 
- Mask wearing is not mandatory at rehearsals but if anyone wishes to wear a mask 

then they will be able to do so.  If the government guidance changes on mask 
wearing then we will adhere to the new guidelines.  

 
- All persons attending rehearsals are encouraged to regularly wash their hands 

and/or use the hand sanitiser provided.  
 

- All persons attending rehearsals must be able to answer NO to the COVID-19 
screening questions.  

 
 
COVID-19 SCREENING QUESTIONS 
Everyone who attends rehearsals must be able to answer NO to the following questions:  
 

1. Do you currently have any symptoms of COVID-19: a high temperature, a loss or 
change in taste or smell, a persistent cough? 
 

2. Have you or anyone in your household had a positive COVID-19 test in the last 5 
days?  

 
3. Are you or anyone in your household awaiting the results of a COVID-19 PCR test? 

 
4. Have you been advised to isolate in the last 10 days?  

 
Please note: as the new Omicron variant can be similar to mild flu symptoms including a 
runny nose, headache and fatigue, we would advise that you do not attend rehearsals if you 
feel unwell.  
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